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Friday 21st April 2023 
Year 4 Millennium 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Industrial Action planned for Thursday 27th April 2023 and Tuesday 2nd May 2023 
 
 

Following on from the previous strike days, we have again asked the teaching staff who are part of the NEU 
(national Education Union) if they intend to take strike action on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023 
(they are under no obligation to inform us ahead of the strike day).  
 
We are now able to inform you that: 
 

Year 4 Millennium class will be open as normal on Thursday 27th April 2023. 
please bring your child to school on this day. 

 
 

Year 4 Millennium class will be closed on Tuesday 2nd May 2023 
 
Children in Year 4 Millennium class should not come to school on Tuesday 2nd May 2023  as we do not have 
sufficient staff to maintain their health, safety and welfare.  This will not affect your child’s attendance record.  
Please encourage your child to access the online resources provided by the school on this day including Mathletics 
in addition to continuing to read their home reading book.  
 
 
We appreciate the inconvenience that these decisions may cause.  We are working closely with our staff union 
representatives to keep up to date with the situation, and we will keep you informed re future strike dates when 
we know more from the NEU. 
 
We want to thank you for your continued support of our teachers, wider staff in education and school. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mr J Robinson & Mr P Smith        Miss J De Saulles  
  
Co-Chairs of Governors                  Headteacher 

 

 

mailto:office@howard.croydon.sch.uk

